
  

 

 

 
Carbeile Junior 

School 
13th December 2024 

 

Year 6 Weight and Measures 
Check 

This will take place on Tuesday 
7th January.  If you DO NOT wish 
your child to be included please 
use the link to opt out. 
https://healthycornwall.org.uk/ma
ke-a-change/2024-child-health- 
programme-year-6/ 

 

Fundraising 
The recent candy floss 
sale raised £248.94 for 
the school.  Thank you 
to our amazing parents 
that spent hours making 
and bagging it.  Ticket 
sales for the carol 
concert also raised 
£420.02.  Thank you for 
your support. 

 

Dates for Diaries 
 

16th December – Reports 
to parents 

17th December – 
Children’s Christmas 
Lunch 

18th December  - Rock 
Steady Concert 2pm 

20th December – last day 
of term 

6th January – children 
back to school 

17th February – Half term 

24th February – INSET 
day 

25th February – Children 
return to school 

 

 

  
 
W/C 16.12.24 
Monday 
Red: Cottage pie 
Green: Quorn cottage pie 
 
Tuesday 
Christmas Lunch (must have 
been pre-ordered) 
 
Wednesday 
Red: Chicken fajita wrap 
Green: Quorn fajita wrap 
 
Thursday  
Red: Carbeile breakfast 
Green: Veggie breakfast 
 
Friday 
Red: Breaded fish and chips 
Green: Fishless fingers 
 
Please order lunches at the 
weekend for the week or the 
night before.  Please chat with 
your child about what you are 
ordering to check they like it as 
we are having children 
complaining that they don’t like 
the food that has been ordered 
for them. 
 
We are a healthy school so 
please do not put chocolate 
bars or sweets in packed 
lunches. Thank you.  

 

The Friday 
Flyer 

Bikeability 
 
We need Year 5 parent 
volunteers to help with 
Bikeability after Christmas.  It 
will be on a Monday and 
Tuesday morning and you need 
your own bike.  If you can help, 
please contact Mr James – 
tjames@carbeile.cornwall.sch.uk 

Thank you. 

E Safety 
 
We have had several reports 
lately about children in What’s 
App groups sending 
inappropriate images and 
unkind messages.  If your child 
has a phone, please monitor 
your child’s activity.  We will 
deal with this in school but 
please encourage your child to 
be kind online and to 
understand the consequences 
of their actions.   
 
The NSPCC have a range of 
useful documents including tips 
and a family agreement.  
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keepi
ng-children-safe/online-
safety/talking-child-online-
safety/ 
 

The Lottery 

Please consider joining 
our school lottery to help 
raise money for fun 
projects and activities for 
our children.  
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